
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 February 2005 

11. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Advocate’s Update and decided: 
 
 11.1 Community Boards Conference – Dunedin, March 2005 
 
  That Carmen Hammond and Tina Lomax be appointed to represent the Board at the 2005 

Community Boards’ Conference (3-6 March 2005) in Dunedin. 
 
 11.2 Community Bus Tour 
 
  That the Board hold a bus tour on 23 February 2005 commencing at 4.00 pm, to familiarise 

Board members with current projects and issues in the ward, including a ‘walk around’ of the 
New Brighton shopping centre.  

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


